www.penshurstw-p.schools.nsw.edu.au Email penshurstw-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au Cnr Scott St and Forest Rd, Mortdale 2223 Phone 9570 4602 Fax 9580 6371



Dear Parents,

I wish to advise that Mrs Loke, teacher of KL unfortunately will be leaving at the end of term. She has applied for a long period of leave whilst she and her husband go to London for his work. We will greatly miss her experience and enthusiasm in the school and with KL.

Mrs Loke will be replaced by Mr Lawson, a new temporary teacher to Penshurst West Public School, who has been successful through interview. Mr Lawson will remain as the Kindergarten teacher for the rest of 2016. He comes to our school with several years of experience on Kindergarten at Victoria Street Public School and Hurstville South Public School.

Mr Lawson and Mrs Loke will be meeting next week for a handover of information. He will continue to work closely with Mrs O'Riordan as there the two kindergartens have done this term. We at school wish Mrs Loke well and look forward to her return in the future.

Yours Sincerely

Ross Angus Principal Penshurst West Public School

www.penshurstw-p.schools.nsw.edu.au Email penshurstw-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au Cnr Scott St and Forest Rd, Mortdale 2223 Phone 9570 4602 Fax 9580 6371



Dear Parents,

I wish to advise that Mrs Loke, teacher of KL unfortunately will be leaving at the end of term. She has applied for a long period of leave whilst she and her husband go to London for his work. We will greatly miss her experience and enthusiasm in the school and with KL.

Mrs Loke will be replaced by Mr Lawson, a new temporary teacher to Penshurst West Public School, who has been successful through interview. Mr Lawson will remain as the Kindergarten teacher for the rest of 2016. He comes to our school with several years of experience on Kindergarten at Victoria Street Public School and Hurstville South Public School.

Mr Lawson and Mrs Loke will be meeting next week for a handover of information. He will continue to work closely with Mrs O'Riordan as there the two kindergartens have done this term. We at school wish Mrs Loke well and look forward to her return in the future.

Yours Sincerely

Ross Angus Principal Penshurst West Public School